
 

August is Child Support Awareness Month!! 

 

 

Join us for a Back-to-School Drive through event 

WHEN: August 23, 2022 from 2pm to 5pm 

WHERE: WOODLAND CHURCH 

       760 AIRPORT DRIVE, ONEIDA 

 
The Child Support Agency will be providing one backpack per child filled with 

needed school items.  While supplies last!! 


